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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

 
ADVICE 
Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 30 January 2025 

Area:             Brisbane pilotage area

Locality: Tasman Canal, Raby Bay.

Activity: Revetment wall stabilisation works 

Mariners are advised that:  
 
Revetment wall stabilisation works will take place on the revetment wall, Tasman Canal, Raby Bay, 
adjacent to 16 and 18 Anchorage Drive Cleveland, Queensland, from 10 February 2025 to June 2025. 
Works will be undertaken from 0700hrs to 1800hrs Monday to Friday and 0700hrs to 1700hrs 
Saturday (when required). 
 
The outer boundaries of the work site will be marked with yellow beehive buoys with flashing lights 
(FL. Y. 3s). 
Silt curtains will have high visibility yellow floats and will be inside the flashing lights. 
 
 
The Barge Operator will monitor VHF channel16 during operations. 
 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution when transiting in the area.
 
Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


